
Over the past years our fantastic PTA have raised 
money for computing equipment, books, furniture 
and funding towards all our transport on school 
trips and much, much more!
Please join our AGM to discuss new roles and 
ventures for the future.

All  school aged children whose parent or carer 
attend the meeting 5-7 p.m. are entitled to attend 
the disco in our Village Hall!!!
Children are welcome to dress how they wish, 
(this  may include seasonal costume).


